
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Academy Scientific and Technical Award 

 

This time, our small lavalier microphone COS-11D series was awarded to the 93rd 2020 

Academy Scientific and Engineering Award. 

 

We would like to express our deepest gratitude and appreciation for the support of all of the customers 

and patrons. 

 

We have been developing small microphones since around 1970 and at that time we were able to produce 

microphones with the same accuracy as wristwatches, which led to the development of the COS-11 series 

with a vertically arranged diaphragm, continuing from 1991. In connection with this, the COS-11 ultra-

compact lavalier microphone with high sound quality and high performance was born in consideration of 

movie production and high-definition broadcasting.  

 

Since then, we have continued to develop water-repellent specifications, digital wireless radio interference 

removal, and supple and strong cables. 

 

During this period, we have maintained the high sound quality and durability that have been highly 

evaluated for more than 30 years. 

 

We will continue to make further improvements in the future. 


